
FSD Inspection of Fire Alarm System 
  
To ensure compliance with the relevant fire safety laws, standards, and 
regulations set by the Fire Services Department (FSD), the FSD will conduct 
the captioned inspection in UGH for the new project being carried out by the 
Estates Office near the Halls.  Details are as follows: 
  
Date: 14 May 2024 (Tuesday) 
Time: 9am – 5pm 
  
During the aforesaid period, the fire alarm will be sounded intermittently for 
testing as opposed to a continuous alarm blast in case of a real fire. 
  
The FSD and the Estates Office staff will visit various floors to check the Fire 
Alarm System devices during the inspection.  Please be reminded to 
safeguard your personal belongings by locking the doors of your bedrooms 
and taking your valuables with you at all times. 
  
If you have any questions on the aforesaid arrangement, please contact the 
campus security hotline at 3411 6442. 
  
Thank you for your attention. 
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